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We look forward to the 2023 Season;
welcome back to our seasonal residents
and weekend campers! 

We also wish our year-round residents
the best summer 2023 can offer!

We are committed to improving our
communication with all of you, and as
part of that commitment, we plan to use
this newsletter to share information
about what is happening at Mainprize. 

Our AGM is scheduled for June 19th at
6:30, Pederson Place, and a public
meeting, when we will discuss our
strategic plan based on all the
information you gave us when you did
the surveys last year.

Consider this your invitation! We are
looking forward to seeing you there! 

It is Golf Season!! 

Opening Day for Mainprize Regional Park Golf
Course is Friday, May 12th, 2023!

Book your tee times online at 
mainprizepark.com or call the
pro shop 306-458-2362

WELCOME BACK

Did you know? 

Mainprize Regional Park is a unique
community because, unlike a
municipality, we do not have an elected
Council. As a regional park, the
surrounding communities appoint
representatives to the Mainprize Park
Authority to represent their community. 



Our water treatment plant
was built to suit the needs
of a small resort
community.  The growth of
the community did not take
into consideration those
additional  water needs.

 That means we do not have
the capacity for the extra
load when people use our
potable water supply to fill
their pools, water their
lawns, and other
unforeseen  uses,
particularly during the busy
weekends. 

It would be nice to be able
to upgrade the system;
however, to do so costs far
more money than our tax
base can possibly cover,
and cannot be done in time
for this season. 

We would ask then, that you
conserve water usage
whenever possible so that
everyone can have access
to potable water
throughout the season!! 

A glimpse at
our Staff
2023

A Word About the
Water Supply.

A Message About Our Water..

May/June 2023

Suggestions to
conserve water.

Do not use water to
defrost food. 

Do not leave water
running to rinse dishes. 

Consider harvesting rain
water, it is great for your
plants and makes your
hair very soft. 

Don't fill swimming
pools with potable
water. 
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Stay tuned for
some more staff

profiles!
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Watch for opportunities to volunteer
throughout the year!

AGM:  Monday, June 19 - Pederson Place at 7:00pm

Golf course opens:  Friday, May 12

Fishing season opens:  Friday, May 5

The Dam Store Opening:  Friday, May 19

Sprinkle into Spring Golf Tournament:  Sat, May 27

Upcoming Events

Midale Street Dance August 5



Official park opening has taken place!  We are so excited for the
2023 season!  
Ensure that you renew your ATV and golf cart permits for 2023.
Ensure that you abide by pet bylaws in all areas of the park by
keeping your furry friends on leashes or contained at all times.
During the upcoming May long weekend, there will be proactive
heightened security at the park gate.  We ask that all guests and
park users treat our park with respect this long weekend. 
Remember to purchase your boat launch permits for 2023 and
post them on your rearview mirror when in use.
Avoid leaving boats or trailers in areas of the park where
prohibited.
Safety is our number one concern, so please abide by posted
speed limits and watch for pedestrians at all times. 

Important 
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Use our promo code to get 50% off for
your next purchase at our store!

It's a lot easier to book your camping
now!  Here’s what you need to know: 

1) www.letscamp.ca 
2) type in Mainprize Regional Park 

3) Book your stay 
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What's New?



Our staff is here to be of service.  Please contact us if you have any
concerns, comments, questions or words of encouragement! 

Meet the Mainprize Team

Contact Us:



Park office: (306) 458-2362
Golf Course: (306) 458-2452
Park Gate: (306) 458-2865
Restaurant: (306) 458-2776

Office email:  info@mainprizepark.com
Pro shop email:  proshop@mainprizepark.com

Follow us on Facebook  



PO BOX 488
Midale, Saskatchewan Canada SOC 1SO






Michelle Walsh - General Manager
Becky Ferguson - Assistant Manager

Lisa Neufeld - Assistant Park Mark Manager
Jeff Busch - Golf Course Superintendent

Reid Waldegger / Cathy Tessier - Golf Course
Managers 
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